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neUTRon PRODUCTS inc 
22301 Mt. Ephraim RoP, P. 0. Box 68 

Dickerson, Maryland 20842 USA 
301-349-5001 FAX' 301-349-5007 

e-mai. neutronprod@erols.com 

September 23, 1998 

Mr. CASS R. Chappell, Chief 
Package Certification Section 
Spent Fuel Project Office 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety 

and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Re: Certificate of Compliance USA/9102/B( 

VIA FAX: (301) 415-8555 *** Original will be sent via U.P.S. Next Day Air * 

Dear Hr. Chappell: 

This is to request that the Certificate of Compliance USA/9102/B( ) be renewed 
for the maximum renewal period.  

Since the Certificate was originally issued in 1977, Neutron has made in this 
type of source shipping/transfer package approximately 3500 shipments containing / 
approximately 450 PBq (12 million curies) without any problems.  

We have reviewed the Certificate and referenced Operating Procedure, and 
Acceptance and Maintenance Program and we have no changes at this time.  

If there are any questions or problems, or if there is anything further that we 
should do for the renewal of the certificate, please let us know.  

Sincerely, 

NEUTRON PRODUCTS, INC.  

Marvin M. Turkanis 

Vice President 
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